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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates $1000 to Cheboygan County Fair 

Cheboygan, MI—Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated 
$1000 to the Cheboygan County Fair. 
The Cheboygan County Fair will be held 
from August 2, 2025 through August 9, 
2025 at the Cheboygan County 
Fairgrounds. Each year the fair hosts 
over 25,000 visitors and hosts 
educational and agricultural events in 
addition to a variety of family friendly 
entertainment, local food and more.  
 
The credit union is proud to support long 
standing traditions like the Cheboygan 
County Fair that make our communities 
better places to live and work. Pictured 
to the left, AAACU Team member 
Shelley was proud to present Liz Warner 
from Cheboygan County Fair with the 
donation check. 
 
AAACU’s donation to support the 
Cheboygan County Fair is made possible 
by our Community Investment Fund. 
These funds are comprised of dollars 
donated back into our communities 

thanks to credit union members who choose to receive their monthly statements electronically. 
The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-statements accounts and 
in 2025, AAACU will donate up to $298,600.00 back into the communities they serve. 
 
AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of June 30, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,251 members with total 
assets equal to $902,890,930.  
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